
Sayers, Margery

From: Janet Saunders <disneynut02@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2015 10:32 AM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: CB 17-2015

Dear Howard County Council Members:

I do not support CB 17-2015. I work for Howard County and as an adult would like to make my own decision

on what to purchase from a vending machine, snack bar or vendor at an event in Howard County. I just learned

about this upcoming vote this morning and read the support FORM letters that were sent, some of the people
don't live or work in Howard County. I wonder what the employees would would say if asked? The people

who are working at 3 in the morning protecting this county and might need some caffeine, would have to

remember to bring soda with them or run out to a 7-11 to purchase it. I am not saying that more choices would

not be welcomed, I just don't want my freedom of choice of a soda or chips to be determined by my local

government.

Janet Saunders

12113 Frederick Rd

Ellico+t Ci+y, Mb 21042


